
Opportunities for Fellowship and Service 
Sunday, January 27 - Sunday, February 3 

 
Nursery (Preschoolers)                       Maghen Beck 
Jr. Church             Carol Shaffer 
11:15 a.m. Annual Meeting & Luncheon - Fellowship Hall 
                          
Monday 9 - 12 Pastor in Office  
  7 - 12 Secretary in Office 
  8:00 Exercise Group - F.H. 
   
Tuesday         9 - 12 Pastor in Office 
  7 - 12 Secretary in Office 
  11:00 Newsletter Assembly - Kitchen 
    
Wednesday  7:45 Prayer  
  8:00 Exercise Group - F.H. 
   
Thursday  9 - 12 Pastor in Office  
  7 - 12 Secretary in Office  
   

Friday  Rummage Rooms 9 - 12  
      

Saturday Rummage Rooms 9 - 12   
     

Sunday 10:00 Worship/ Communion Sunday 
  11:15 Small Groups for Everyone 
  2 & 3 Elder Service at Underwood & Cuba SNF 
   
 
 
 
 
   
 
Attendance Last Sunday - 0 - Church cancelled due to weather 
  
CCLI # 1751709 

3rd Sunday after 
Epiphany 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

First Baptist Church 
Cuba, New York 

Rev. Lynn A. Sullivan, Senior Pastor 
rev.lynn.sullivan@gmail.com 

Rev. Alexandra Freer, Associate Pastor 
Revfreer@cubafirstbaptist.org 

Secretary - sec@wny.twcbc.com 
585-968-1531 

http://cubafirstbaptist.org/ 
https://www.facebook.com/cubafirstbaptist/ 

https://faithlife.com/cubafirstbaptistchurch/activity 



“STRIVING TO BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS” 
 

January 27, 2019                10:00 a.m.  
 
Prayer slips are in the pew pockets for your convenience. Please 
write and mark clearly and an usher will collect it during the Prelude.  
 

(Supervised care by a qualified adult for infants and young   
preschoolers is available upstairs in the Church Nursery.) 

 
Preparation for Worship "The life of Christ was a life of humble 
simplicity, yet how infinitely exalted was his mission. Christ is our 
example in all things." Ellen G. White 

Welcome 

Call to the Annual Meeting             Carol Shaffer 

Call to Annual Meeting: The 2019 Annual Meeting of First Baptist 
Church, Cuba is hereby called to meet today, Sunday, January 27, 
2019, following worship for the purpose of reading annual reports, 
electing officers of the church, and transacting any other business that 
may properly come before it. 

   Life of the Church 

   * Greet Your Neighbors 
 Invite someone new to you or that you haven’t spoken with recently to 
 join you for refreshments in the Fellowship Hall after service. 

    
Prelude                                                 

   Songs of Praise                                        See Insert or Overhead Screen    

   Sharing of Celebrations and Concerns 

    Congregational Prayer                                                  
    The Lord’s Prayer    (unison)   (debts) 

    Prayer Chorus                “I Will Serve Thee”               No. 499  
The Children’s Story                                                          Pastor Lynn 

                                                                                                          
 (Preschoolers may go to Nursery, Grades K-3 may go to Jr. Church) 

  Anthem 

  Scripture                                                                           Luke 4:14-21 

   * Hymn  “I Have Decided to Follow Jesus”                  No. 427  

  Sermon                “A Mission to Light Your Way”               Pastor Lynn  

* Hymn of Commitment             “People Need the Lord”           No. 527 

   Worship Through Giving                    

    The Offertory                  

               * The Doxology    No. 623 

               * Prayer of Dedication 

  * Benediction 

  * Choral Response “Lord, Dismiss Us with Your Blessing” No. 581 v. 1 

  * Postlude  
* Those who are able are invited to stand.  

During the announcements those sitting beside or near the center aisle are 
asked to sign and pass along the red “Ministry of Friendship” pads. When 
the pad reaches the end of your row, please pass it back to the center and 
learn the names of those sitting with you.  

Our Church is equipped with - 
 Hearing assistance. Please ask an usher for a portable receiver or pick 

one up at the Technology Center. 
 Back support cushions. Please ask an usher for assistance. 
 A family restroom. Located by the elevator. It features a baby changing 

station stocked with diapers of all sizes, pull-ups, and wipes for your child. 
 
Thank you to Carol Shaffer, our greeters, and ushers for assisting 
in today’s worship service.  

 
 
 
 
 



Shout to the Lord 
 

My Jesus, my Savior, Lord, there is none like you 
All of my days, I want to praise 
The wonders of Your mighty love 
 

My comfort, my shelter, Tower of refuge and strength 
Let every breath, all that I am 
Never cease to worship You 
 

Shout to the Lord, all the earth, let us sing 
Power and majesty, praise to the King 
Mountains bow down and the seas will roar 
At the sound of Your name 
I sing for joy at the works of Your hands 
Forever I'll love You, forever I'll stand 
Nothing compares to the promise I have in You 
 

  2X through, repeat last line 3X at end 
 

CCLI Song No. 1406918  
 

Revelation Song 
Worthy is the  
Lamb who was slain 
Holy, Holy, is He 
Sing a new song, to Him who sits on 
Heaven's Mercy Seat  

Holy, Holy, Holy Is the Lord God Almighty 
Who was, and is, and is to come 

With all creation I sing: Praise to the King of Kings!  
You are my everything, And I will adore You…! 
 
Clothed in rainbows, of living color 
Flashes of lightning, rolls of thunder 
strength and glory and power be to You the Only Wise King, 

Filled with wonder, Awestruck wonder  
At the mention of Your Name 
Jesus, Your Name is Power Breath, and Living Water 
Such a marvelous mystery 
      V1, Chorus, V2, Chorus, V3 Chorus    
 

CCLI Song # 4447960  

Prayer Requests Joan Hayes’s mother and family, Mary Burrows, 
Betty Parker (Luanne Perry’s mother), Mike Edwards (Marie 
Lewandowski’s nephew), Colin Robinson (Nancy Robinson’s Grandson) 
Continuing Prayers Bruce Sheldon, Matt Williamson, Sharon Perkins, 
Bill Clark, Colston & Hannah Hillman’s baby, Amelia (Sue & Kim Hillman’s 
son, daughter-in-law and new granddaughter) Rod Cady, Rick Kelly, Alberta 
Seaver (Larry Lathrop’s sister), John Orcutt, Luke Fries, Mary Searle, Bert & 
Mickie Tidlund and son, Brian, Duke & Sheila Burnett, Betsy Hubbard, Linda 
Goldthwait, Martha Miller, Candy Parish (Nettie’s sister-in-law), Sandy 
Lathrop, Sandy Beard, Keith and Vyrna Brown (Kim Gleason’s parents), Susan 
Stoddard (Sallie Miller’s sister) Sympathy: Our deepest Christian 
sympathy is with Bruce Sheldon and Family on the passing of his beloved 
wife, Diane, who went home to her Lord on January 21. 
 

Remember in Care Facilities 
Cuba Memorial Hospital - Gene Case 
Batavia VA - Dennis Chamberlain 
Eden Heights - Helen Swift, Betty Parker  
Highland Healthcare (Wellsville) - John Hoagland 
Livingston Cty. Center for Nursing & Rehab. - Katie Hamilton 
Manor Hills (Wellsville) - Elva Gross 
Pines (Olean) - Connie Battistoni 
Wellsville Manor - Flora Prentice 
Brompton Heights (Williamsville) - David Halstead 
 

Special Interest Missionaries 
David and Joyce Reed, IberoAmerica and Caribbean   
Dan and Sarah Chetti, Lebanon  
 

All those serving in the military, police, and firemen. 
 

All those in and outside of our congregation who may not be listed but need 
the healing power of the Spirit. 
 

Friend of the Week:  
Bruce Sheldon 

6946 Rawson Road, Cuba, NY 14727 
 
Our deepest Christian sympathy is with Bruce on the passing of his beloved 
wife, Diane, who went home to her Lord on January 21. Please send a card to 
let him know he and the family are loved and not alone in this time of grief.   
 



Announcements 
 

 The Table Ministry is hoping to reach out and help supplement a 
program that will allow designated children from Cuba Rushford to 
take home some extra food during the February break coming up. 
These kids currently receive a bag of foods to supplement their 
week-end meals, but the existing program does not include school 
breaks. Please see Claudia Little if you would be willing to donate 
or help financially. The cost is minimal, but the demand is great 
and the benefit to these children is priceless. 
 

 The White Cross collection is taking place now through the end of 
February.  Please select a heart or two from the tree in the court, 
purchase the item noted, and place it in the box under the tree.  Cash 
or checks can be given directly to Ann Gross or to Maghen Beck in 
the office.  Please make checks payable to the church noting White 
Cross on the memo line. 
 

 The Rummage Rooms are in dire need of youth/teen sized clothing.  
Of course they are always grateful for any sizes of infant, kids, men’s 
and women’s items. Warm clothing is in great demand. Great time 
to clean out those closets and share your gently used clothing!   
Thank you in advance. 
 

 After a very successful Cuba Council of Churches Holiday 
Assistance, the Food Pantry needs to be restocked. The list is on the 
table in the Court (bright orange). Thank you for your generosity - 
every item helps!!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
 TODAY - Please plan on attending the Annual Meeting and luncheon 

at 11:15 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall.  
 

 Kids in the Kitchen will be on Friday, February 15 from 3:15 - 5 p.m. 
All kids in grades 3 - 12 in the area are invited to gather for this fun 
time. Younger kids are welcome if they are accompanied by an adult. 
Helpers are always welcome (and needed). If you would like to help, 
please sign up in the court and plan to be at church by 2:30 for basic 
information. Youth are also asked to sign up so we can plan our 
supplies. 
 

 AWAKEN Conference - There is still time and space to join us for 
this exciting conference for youth grades 6 - 12. Our group will be 
attending Saturday, February 16 and you can be there, too! This 
event put on by Kingdom Bound will feature music, worship, food, 
and a lot of great memories. We will leave Cuba at 7 a.m. but 
attendees are asked to be at the church by 6:50 a.m. so we don't miss 
anything. Youth can be taken home after the event as we will get 
home late. Any adult would like to attend as a chaperone can contact 
Bill Beck ASAP. Cost is $40 per youth, assistance is available upon 
request. 
  

 The annual Glow Party for kids in grades K - 5 will be on Friday, 
February 22 from 6 - 9 p.m. Please RSVP to Melissa Grover at 585-
610-7082 by Friday, February 8.  

 
Thank you 

 
Ray Perkins shares that Sharon is feeling much better both 
physically and in spirit. She is progressing wonderfully from her hip 
surgery though she must still use a walker for another month or so 
as her broken pelvis continues to heal. Sharon fell in August - this 
has been a very long journey of healing for her and Ray. They thank 
all those who called, sent cards/ emails, and prayed for them as they 
journeyed down this road. Love, Ray and Sharon  


